
Dominican Republic Celebrates its 180th Independence Anniversary

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) presents its congratulations to the
Government and People of the Dominican Republic on the auspicious occasion of the 180th
Anniversary of their Independence.

The ACS takes this opportunity to acknowledge the continued and inestimable contribution of the
Dominican Republic to the work of the Association as a founding Member State, particularly in its
capacity as Vice-Chair of the Ministerial Council for the period 2023-24 and looks forward to
continuing to work together to achieve common development goals and overcome the shared
challenges facing our Greater Caribbean.

The ACS Secretariat wishes to renew to the Ministry of External Relations of the Dominican
Republic the assurances of its highest consideration.


